Big Brothers Big Sisters
of Oklahoma

October 21, 2013

Mark Whitmire

501TechNet

Tulsa Community Foundation
7030 South Yale Ave., Suite 600
Tulsa, OK 74136

Dear Mark,

Big Brothers Big Sisters of Oklahoma is proud to be a founding partner of Tulsa Community Foundation’s
501TechNet program. Since the start of our partnership in 2011, BBBSOK has benefited greatly from
TechNet's wide range of services.

BBBSOK lowered its IT support costs by more than 50% annually. Working with 501TechNet is a far more
efficient use of our IT budget than maintaining our own in-house IT support staff.

By accessing 501TechNet’s purchasing program, BBBSOK has upgraded the computer equipment used
by its staff at very reasonable cost.

And utilizing 501TechNet’s strategic advice, BBBSOK has implemented cloud-based computing selutions
that provide staff with mare flexible access to key business software as well as improving up-time and
security for our critical business data and systems.

With 501TechNet focusing on our IT concerns, BBBSOK staff is able to concentrate on activities central
to our mission of providing children facing adversity with strong & enduring, professionally supported
one-to-one relationships that change their lives for the better, forever.

Sincerely,

GL

Robert Smariga
Chief Operating Officer

Think of the possibilities. What will you start? Sta rt Som eth I ng



